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Legislation Commiittee

From: o

Sent: Thursday, 19 April 2018 3:12 PM

To: Legislation Committee

Subject: WA ANIMAL WELFARE AMENDMENT BILL 2017
Dear Sir

Thank you for allowing me to comment on the proposed bill.

Please give inspectors the power to make unannounced routine visits to live export ships, slaughterhouses,piggeries,
poultry farms and any other animal business premises.

Western Australia should be in line with the rest of Australia and adopt these guidelines, it is only humane.
Transparency is vital and what do they have to hide?

Regards
Julie Trew

Email sent using Optus Webmail

Public / Internet
Q1L i




